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Mr Andy & Mrs Libby Lawrence 
 
Here is my objection to Vino V previously (drunken cow) on 24 Godstone road Lingfield. 
My objection is in place for all the same reasons as why the license was declined the first time, 
children being severely affected from the noise coming from the outside bar, swearing , smoke 
fumes, unsocial behaviour  all for children to hear at very impressionable ages there are many 
gardens / residential properties surrounding the proposed Vino V With most of them having young 
children. 
Then there is sleep deprivation for the children, its all well and good changing the closing times to 
8pm but children will already have been put into bed by then therefor disrupting there sleep.  
 
My second main issue is the public nuisance it will bring to all residents , drunken behaviour at the 
rear bar area and also out the front when people are leaving no doubt coming in and out for 
cigarettes causing more noise for residents to deal with. Loitering until people taxis are ready on a 
already busy sometimes dangerous road.  
 
Its quite concerning the application has come back with such minimal changes to the original 
application, a slightly earlier closing time , a small section of the garden not to be used (which will 
make no difference to the noise I must add) and a name change.  
 
For all the reasons above this is why we have objected to the proposed Vino V. 
 
 


